
Monday Night Raw – June 6,
2022: I’ll Take It For A Week
Monday Night Raw
Date: June 6, 2022
Location: Resch Center, Green Bay, Wisconsin
Commentators: Jimmy Smith, Corey Graves, Byron Saxton

We are done with Hell In A Cell and that means we are done
with Cody Rhodes for the time being. Rhodes defeated Seth
Rollins in the main event last night but did so with a torn
pectoral muscle. We won’t be seeing him for a long time, so
now the question is what happens on the road to Money In The
Bank. I’m sure that song will ensue. Let’s get to it.

Here is Hell In A Cell if you need a recap.

We  open  with  a  long  recap  of  last  night’s  Cell  match,
featuring  Cody  somehow  not  losing  an  arm.

Here’s what’s coming tonight.

Here is Cody Rhodes for a chat. After welcoming us to the
show, Cody talks about how it is a privilege to do what he
does. Cody talks about his daughter and how he wants her to
know that in the darkest part of his career, he stood and
fought. He did it against one of the best ever in Seth Rollins
(Cody: “Yeah I don’t like him either.”) and now the book is
closed.

With that out of the way, he wants to talk about what’s above
him, which would be the Money in the Bank briefcase. It has
eluded him throughout his career, but if he were to retrieve
the briefcase and win it, he would be the WWE Undisputed
Universal Champion (that needs a new name).

Cue a limping Seth Rollins to interrupt and say that while he
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doesn’t like Cody, after last night, he respects him. Rollins
says Dusty is proud of his baby boy right now and they shake
(left) hands. Rollins whispers something we can’t hear and
limps away, leaving Cody looking a bit taken aback. Cody gets
the long walk up the ramp….and Rollins hits him in the back of
the head with a sledgehammer. A stomp on the peck and some
pokes with the hammer later, Rollins leaves him alone. There’s
Rollins getting his heat back after last night.

Post break, Cody pulls himself up and refuses the stretcher.

Becky Lynch vs. Dana Brooke

The  bell  rings  and  here  are  the  24/7  goons,  with  Brooke
winning the title. Becky grabs the mic and says this isn’t
happening, so right now she’s challenging for the 24/7 Title,
with promises of violence against anyone who interferes. Call
this a no contest at about 1:00.

24/7 Title: Becky Lynch vs. Dana Brooke

Brooke is defending and gets Bexploded to start. Cue Asuka for
a distraction though and the rollup…actually only gets two.
Becky blasts Brooke with a clothesline but Brooke is back with
the handspring elbow. The Swanton misses though and Becky
kicks her in the face. The Manhandle Slam is countered though
and Asuka grabs Becky’s leg so Brooke can retain the title at
2:13.

John Cena is coming back on June 27.

It’s time for MizTV, featuring the return of Maryse. Miz hypes
her up and talks about how great she is before talking about
the premiere of the new season of MizTV. Cue Riddle, tonight’s
guest, to interrupt and stumble through some French. Maryse
speaks some better French and Riddle says gesundheit. Riddle
says hi to Randy Orton and hopes he is back soon…unlike his
stepdad. With that out of the way, Miz says Orton’s career is
over and he isn’t coming back.



That’s too far for Riddle, who is tired of fighting Roman
Reigns’ minions every week. He wants Reigns himself and he’s
going to take the title from him. Riddle finds it funny that
John  Cena  is  playing  Peacemaker  while  Miz  is  playing
homemaker, while Maryse leads him around by the testicles.
This sets off a discussion of the size of Miz’s testicles,
with Riddle saying prove it. Miz looks disturbed so Riddle
asks for a match right now. Miz, in a tuxedo, says no but here
is Ciampa to jump Riddle from behind. Sure, Miz is down for
the match.

Miz vs. Riddle

Joined in progress with Riddle in trouble but he makes a
pretty quick comeback. Riddle gets sent outside where he pulls
off Miz’s pants, leaving Maryse to send in the (seemingly)
loaded purse. That’s cut off with an RKO to give Riddle the
pin at 2:13.

We look at NXT In Your House, which was a pretty good show.

Street Profits vs. Usos

Non-title Championship Contenders match. Dawkins rolls Jimmy
up a few times for some early near falls before hitting the
jumping elbow for two more. A double flapjack gives Ford his
own two and the Usos need a breather. The Usos need a breather
on the floor before Jey comes in, only to get taken down by
Dawkins as well. Back in and Jey gets knocked off the top for
a crash and we take a break.

We  take  a  break  and  come  back  with  Dawkins  in  trouble,
including the running hip attack in the corner. Dawkins is
sent outside for a whip into the steps and we take a rather
fast second break. Back again with Jey running Ford over for
two but Ford sends him outside. That means the parade of
dives, including Dawkins hitting the big running flip dive.
Back in and the spinebuster into the frog splash gives Ford
two, with Jimmy making a last second save. They fight to the



floor and it’s Ford diving back in to beat the count for the
win at 16:28.

Rating: C+. The two breaks in the middle didn’t help things
but at least a regular team is getting a title match at some
point. I’ll take that over the next thrown together team, as
you can only do so much with them. The Profits are one of the
better teams around today so go with someone who might be a
threat to the titles.

We look back at Seth Rollins attacking Cody Rhodes earlier
today.

Here is Bobby Lashley for a chat. He talks about the history
he has with MVP but even MVP and Omos couldn’t take him out.
So what is next for Lashley? Cue Theory of all people to
interrupt, because he doesn’t like being interrupted. Lashley
doesn’t like this and is ready to fight but Theory wants to
show off his bicep. Lashley is fine with that and shows Theory
a bigger one. The challenge is on for the US Title shot but
Theory  doesn’t  think  Lashley  has  earned  it.  Theory  says
Lashley has never beaten him so Lashley kicks him to the
floor.

Veer Mahaan vs. Dominik Mysterio

Rey Mysterio is at ringside. Dominik starts fast and gets Veer
a bit frustrated with the chasing. A dropkick through the
ropes staggers Veer and a kick to the face makes it worse.
Back in and Veer blasts him with a jumping clothesline before
knocking Dominik outside. Dominik gets thrown into Rey, with
Veer kicking Rey in the mask to make it worse.

We take a break and come back with Dominik fighting out of a
neck crank and starting the comeback. A missed charge in the
corner lets Dominik hit a 619 to send Veer’s head into the
post. The frog splash connects for two, but Veer is back up
with the Million Dollar Arm. The Cervical Clutch is loaded up
but Rey comes in for the DQ at 9:14.



Rating: C-. Can we just wrap this story up already? It started
all the way back in April and now it just keeps going. If WWE
wants to do something with Mahaan, then have him crush the
Mysterios for good so they can move on to anything else.
Mahaan is only so interesting in the first place and dragging
this out over and over isn’t helping him.

Here is Judgment Day to announce their newest member. Damian
Priest says ALL RISE and Rhea Ripley talks about how they love
power. Edge is proud of the two of them and announces the
newest member of the team: Finn Balor. Edge is rather pleased
and asks how this happened. Balor talks about how there was
clarity last week, because joining Judgment Day was a calling.
Now he can finally see clearly and after last night’s loss,
Balor reached out to talk about how things have been going.

Balor didn’t realize how similar they were, with Priest saying
that they are ready to shake off the last issues with Judgment
Day….which is Edge. Priest decks Edge and the other three lay
him out, with Balor adding the Coup de Grace. A Razor’s Edge
toss sends Edge through the announcers’ table but we’re not
done yet. The Crossface with the chair bar has Edge in more
trouble and there’s the Conchairto to knock Edge out again.

Omos vs. Cedric Alexander

Chokebomb finishes Cedric in 7 seconds.

Post match Dolph Ziggler and Robert Roode return but MVP isn’t
happy with them stealing Omos’ spotlight. Ziggler superkicks
MVP but the two of them run off from Omos.

Otis vs. Ezekiel

Chad Gable is here with Otis, who powers Ezekiel into the
corner to start. There’s the t-bone suplex to send Ezekiel
down, setting up the neck crank. Ezekiel fights up and strikes
away, including a jumping knee into an enziguri to finish Otis
at 2:19.



Post match Ezekiel grabs the mic and talks about how Kevin
Owens disrespected him. Next week, he wants a rematch so here
is Owens to agree, with one condition: Ezekiel has to admit
that he is Elias. Ezekiel admits that his name is Elias, which
has Owens very happy. The rematch is on, but Ezekiel says that
he was lying. A jumping knee leaves Owens laying.

We look at Bianca Belair retaining the Raw Women’s Title last
night.

Alexa Bliss vs. Doudrop vs. Rhea Ripley vs. Liv Morgan

The winner gets Bianca Belair, at ringside, at Money in the
Bank. Morgan and Bliss are knocked outside to start, leaving
us with Ripley and Doudrop slugging it out. Ripley gets the
better of things but Morgan and Bliss pull Doudrop out to the
floor. Morgan and Bliss get back in to double team Ripley, who
isn’t having any of that. Morgan is sent outside, leaving
Ripley to stomp away. The delayed suplex is broken up by
Morgan but Doudrop runs everyone over and we take a break.

Back with Doudrop beating on Bliss and hitting a clothesline
for two. Morgan and Ripley pop back in with Morgan hammering
away in the corner, setting up the middle rope hurricanrana.
Doudrop is back up with a sitout powerbomb for two on Monday
with Bliss making the save.

They all go to the corner and it’s a Tower Of Doom to bring
everyone back down in a crash. Bliss and Morgan are up first
for the exchange of rollups for two each. Twisted Bliss hits
knees  though,  leaving  Morgan  to  load  up  the  Oblivion  to
Doudrop. Nikki Ash makes the save though, leaving Doudrop to
Michinoku Driver Liv. Ripley makes a save of her own and it’s
Riptide to Doudrop for the pin at 14:18.

Rating: C+. I don’t think there was any serious question about
the winner here as Ripley is in the big stable and the team
needs something to make them look more important. You don’t
have her lose a match so soon to take away their momentum so



this was the right way to go. Doudrop isn’t doing anything
anyway so they went with the right option, with Morgan and
Bliss being spared from taking an unnecessary fall.

Belair  and  Ripley  stare  each  other  down  and  the  rest  of
Judgment Day come in to join Ripley to end the show.

Overall Rating: C+. You know, I really didn’t dislike this
show and a lot of that was due to it feeling like things were
happening. They had some fresh stories, or at least some fresh
matches, which is more than I can say about the last few
weeks. It was far from a great show and I have no confidence
that it is going to continue, but we didn’t get a bunch of
Money in the Bank stuff and they had a surprise with the
Judgment Day thing, so I’ll call this a success.

Results
Dana Brooke vs. Becky Lynch went to a no contest
Dana Brooke b. Becky Lynch – Rollup with Asuka holding the leg
Riddle b. Miz – RKO
Street Profits b. Usos via countout
Veer  Mahaan  b.  Dominik  Mysterio  via  DQ  when  Rey  Mysterio
interfered
Omos b. Cedric Alexander – Chokebomb
Ezekiel b. Otis – Crucifix
Rhea Ripley b. Liv Morgan, Alexa Bliss and Doudrop – Riptide
to Doudrop

 

 

Remember to follow me on Twitter @kbreviews and head over to
my Amazon author page with 30 different cheap wrestling books
at:

http://www.amazon.com/Thomas-Hall/e/B00E6282W6

AND
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Remember to check out Wrestlingrumors.net for all of your
wrestling headline needs.
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